
 
 We believe that safeguarding children is everyone’s responsibility. 

At Lambley we are committed to keeping our children safe from harm. Lee Christopher, Rebecca Shardlow and Jennifer Swinburne have 
responsibility for safeguarding & child protection. If we have any concerns reported to us we will always take action to protect a child and inform the 

relevant agencies. 
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Welcome back! 
 
I would like to start by welcoming you all back for 
the start of another exciting year at Lambley. I 
want to give a special welcome to the children in 
Willow and their parents and say how pleased we 
are that you have joined our school community. 
Welcome.  
 
The children have started back brilliantly. They 
show our three core values and are pushing 
themselves to be their very best every day. They 
should be very proud of the start they have made! 
 
Thursday was a busy but exciting day for us all. In 
school, every child got the opportunity to work 
with DCP Drumming and should have come home 
with a letter last night about drumming lessons! 
These sessions are proving to be very popular so if 
your child is interested we advise you to book as 
soon as possible. 
 
As well as this, Thursday saw the Tour of Britain 
make its way through Nottingham and more 
importantly straight past the school. The children 
celebrated this event by waving their flags and 
cheering every cyclist on. I am so pleased that we 
got to go down and witness this event; I am sure 
we will never forget this day. 
 
Finally, as we reach the end of our first full week, 
we prepare for our first Reach for the Stars 
assembly of the year. With all their hard work, I 
know it will be very difficult for the staff to choose 
children for our Reach for the Stars certificates 
and I cannot wait to celebrate this assembly with 
them all. 

Lee Christopher 

Contacts 
 

Office Manager: Mrs. Yvette Newton 
Office Administrator: Mrs Catherine Aizlewood 
Head Teacher:  Mr Lee Christopher  
Tel: 0115 9313515 
Email : office@lambley.notts.sch.uk 
 

Parking 
Nottinghamshire County Council have asked me to message 
you about its efforts to improve parking outside schools by 
the scheduled patrols of its CCTV enforcement vehicles.  
 
They have asked me to share the message below which 
outlines how you can support this and get involved if 
necessary. 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council use CCTV cars to enforce 
parking outside of schools. They visit schools in 
Nottinghamshire and will record whilst passing, the details of 
any cars parked illegally. If vehicles are parked in 
contravention the registered keepers will receive a Penalty 
Charge Notice. These restrictions are in place to provide a 
safe area outside of the school where the children will gather 
or cross the road therefore, we ask for your help in keeping 
this area free of parked vehicles. The school can request 
enforcement from the car so, if you have any concerns 
regarding parking, please notify us and we will arrange a 
visit.  
 
 

Midday Vacancy 
Just a quick reminder that we currently have a midday vacancy in 
school. The advert closes on Friday 16th September at midday. 
 
If you are interested in the post, please speak to the office for the 
application pack. Thank you 

 


